Please do not hesitate to contact us should you require any further
information. We would respectfully request approval at the end of the
waiting period due to the fact that our permit to drill expires in mid
April.  Any assistance in reviewing this Application is greatly

appreciated.
Sincerely,

/

Dean Chumbley
Land Department
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